
We’d like to say a HUGE ‘Thank You!’ to the wonderful audience who supported our
Performing Arts students at the Winter Showcase this week (especially with the weather!).
We sang and danced our way through the last 100 years of musical theatre, with musical
previews from Cole Porter’s ‘Anything Goes’, Disney’s ‘The Lion King’ and ‘Heart of Stone’ from
SIX. We have travelled through time, distance and space to reach our finale and we couldn’t
be prouder of our students! They dug deep, persevered, refined and just kept giving more.

See us at our next performance of ‘Return to the Forbidden Planet’ in Spring 2024.

Week 12 Consett Academy

WINTER SHOWCASE

Christmas Jumper &

Food Donation Day
Thursday 7th December

Wear a Christmas jumper and make a
donation to Consett Academy for

Families in Need!



Book Fair

A Scholastic Book Fair is now open in the library. Students have the
opportunity to come and browse a fantastic selection of books during
their breaks and lunches on Thurs 30th Nov, Fri 1st Dec, Mon 4th Dec and
Tues 5th Dec. The book fair will also be open between 3:30-5:00pm on
Monday 4th December for students, staff and parents/carers. Students
can enter Miss Horth’s Wish List Raffle for a chance to win a free book of
their choice from the book fair (closing date/time: 3pm Mon 4th Dec).

 Please note that payment for book fair items can only be made in cash or
with book fair gift vouchers which can be purchased online
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers.

LIBRARY NEWS

100% Club Winner

Congratulations to Robbie K
(7S2) who was the winner of
Miss Horth's 100% Club prize
draw which ran from 6th -
24th November. Robbie was
randomly selected from over
sixty students who were
entered into the draw after
achieving 100% in an
Accelerated Reader quiz (on a
book within their reading
range) between those days!
There is still a chance for Year
7 students to win...all students
who have achieved 100%
between September and the
end of term in December will
be entered in a Christmas
raffle!



We are delighted to be working with
an organisation called 'The Brilliant
Club' for the next five weeks. Fourteen
students from each of Year 8, 9 and 10
have been selected to work with a PhD
student to learn about the work of an
academic and what university study -
and life - is like. The aim of this project
is to challenge some of our brightest
students and make
them aware of the opportunities that
higher education can offer. The
feedback from all of the students has
been excellent so far, and they are all
enjoying tackling some very difficult
academic work. They will finish the
project by producing and extended
essay which will allow them to
graduate from the Brilliant Club at a
ceremony at one of the local
universities.

This week saw the start of the
library's chess tournament for
students who are on second
lunch. Sixteen students will be
battling it out for chess
supremacy over the coming
weeks. We're looking forward to
seeing who will be crowned
champion!

Chess Tournament

Brilliant Club



Year Tutor Group Attendance

7 7.2 94.7%

8 8.3 95.7%

9 9.6 100%

10 10.1 100%

11 11.13 96.3%

ClassCharts Champions!
Well done to the following students for their amazing attitude towards

their learning this week.
 Year 7 Charlotte R 345 Kirstie B 331 Arna H 324
 Year 8 Maximo D 314 Joseph V 306 Leon G 303 

Year 9 Demi F 324 Niamh T 278 Abigail P 271
 Year 10 Sam E 375 Summah P 325 Jack C 292 

Year 11 Summer-Jane G 282 Jack O 264 Sophie E 256

Year TeamYear TeamYear Team
NewsNewsNews



Year 7Year 7Year 7

Year 8Year 8Year 8

Year 9Year 9Year 9

Ava H and Ichiro M have taken great pride in
their work in Geography this week. Their
books and presentation is outstanding. Well
done for the fantastic effort you two! 

Alfie A, Kaise T, Claudia A, Valerie S showing off their amazing
maths work this week. Keep up the fantastic work

Year 10Year 10Year 10
The following students produced some

beautiful work in French this week-
Ashleigh S, Sophie J, Katie S, Imogen M,

Zac W, Lois M and Amy Forbes. Well done,
keep up the outstanding work!

Year 11Year 11Year 11
Poppy has worked hard throughout the term and can
always be relied upon to lend a hand to her friends when
needed. Well done, Poppy!

Niamh T of 9.7 has had a fantastic week. She has applied great effort in getting
ready for her assessments, given excellent answers to questions in Maths and has
created some fantastic drawings in Art. She has received 8 Golden Moments and a
total of 291 merits this week. Well done



Year 7
Head of Year - Ms G Dodds

t: 01207 507001 e: GDodds@consettacademy.org.uk
Year Manager - Mrs L Thompson

t: 01207 507001
e:LThompson@consettacademy.org.uk

SEND 
Miss L Brierley

e: LBrierley@consettacademy.org.uk

Year 8
Head of Year - Mr P Woodhouse

t: 01207 507001 e:
PWoodhouse@consettacademy.org.uk

Year Manager - Miss C Collins
t: 07866977228

e:CCollins@consettacademy.org.uk


